Pilon, Janet

Subject: Sidewalk Clearance

From: Sarah Bayliss

Sent: November 17, 2020 2:33 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Sidewalk Clearance

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of downtown Hamilton, I want to state my support and encouragement of a \$16 tax increase in order to have snow clearance for all city sidewalks. This issue greatly affects the mobility of many Hamiltonians (including myself) and everyone should be able to move safely and freely around their city, regardless of weather.

Thank you,

Sarah Bayliss Resident of Ward 3